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On Friday 1 April, we received a lovely donation of Easter eggs from Oasis Academy pupils here at Woodstock Residential

Care Home.

We are so amazed by the kind donation, and the pupils and staff at the Oasis Academy are always so generous to us.

We love keeping in touch with our community and acts of kindness like this bring us so much joy.

A massive thank you to the pupils and their teacher Paul Murray for this wonderful gesture – we are all looking forward to tucking into

our yummy eggs!

 


